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Dear Sir / Madam
 
It is not legal to use euthanasia, even though it is requested,  to terminate the life of an incurably
 ill person who is dying slowly and often painfully . They are at the end of their life. How then can
 it be right to terminate the life of a normal healthy baby who has his or her whole life ahead of

 them. I implore you not to pass this 2nd Bill as I Implored you not to pass the 1st Abortion Bill.
 
If a parent decides that they don’t want to keep their baby why not consider adoption and  give
 so many desperate couples this wonderful gift they have been denied. What better way to
 populate our country with our own babies .I am deeply saddened when I read the number of
 abortions that  are performed in our country.
 
Yours Sincerely
 
Helen Picken
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